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CU I&E Award Submissions Beginning to Arrive! [1]

February 19, 2025

We just opened up the 2025 CU Innovation & Efficiency (CU I&E) Awards [2] Program on 
February 1 ...

We're already seeing submissions from enterprising CU employees!

What happens when we receive a submission?

CU I&E Program Manager Stephen Heymann reviews the information (text, as well as 
any attachments and links) and reaches out to the submitter if there are questions.
Next is a round of internal vetting by the selection committee to ensure that the 
submission meets program requirements.
Then, we publish it on the OUC website's Current Submissions page. We'll let you know 
as submissions are posted. 

Be sure to tell us what you've done!

This year's program is open through March 31, 2025.

https://www.cu.edu
https://www.cu.edu/
https://www.cu.edu/controller/news/office-university-controller-news/february-19-2025-edition/cu-ie-award-submissions
https://www.cu.edu/controller/innovation-efficiency-awards


Source URL:https://www.cu.edu/controller/news/office-university-controller-news/february-19-2025-
edition/cu-ie-award-submissions

Links
[1] https://www.cu.edu/controller/news/office-university-controller-news/february-19-2025-edition/cu-ie-
award-submissions [2] https://www.cu.edu/controller/innovation-efficiency-awards

https://www.cu.edu/controller/news/office-university-controller-news/february-19-2025-edition/cu-ie-award-submissions
https://www.cu.edu/controller/news/office-university-controller-news/february-19-2025-edition/cu-ie-award-submissions
https://www.cu.edu/controller/news/office-university-controller-news/february-19-2025-edition/cu-ie-award-submissions
https://www.cu.edu/controller/news/office-university-controller-news/february-19-2025-edition/cu-ie-award-submissions
https://www.cu.edu/controller/innovation-efficiency-awards

